
 
 

 

Athens, May 19th, 2025 

 

 

SALE OF THE RO-PAX VESSEL KRITI I 

 FOR ENVIRONMENTALLY FRIENDLY RECYCLING 

 

Attica Holdings S.A. (the “Company”) announces the sale of the Ro-Pax vessel KRITI I, 

owned by a subsidiary of the Company, for safe and environmentally sound recycling in 

compliance with the respective European and Greek legislation. The vessel was 

delivered to a ship recycling facility, which is included in the European List of Ship 

Recycling Facilities. 

 

The transaction was concluded for a total consideration of USD 3.6 million, strengthening 

the Group’s cash position, and generated a profit of EUR 0.5 million. 


